
-Original Message-
From: C. Alexander Cohen {mailto:alex@identity-us.com]
Sent: Friday, May 31, 2013 10:15 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Docket # DG13-086

To Whom It May Concern:

Two days ago, I registered a public comment detailing reasons why the proposed increase by
Unitil should be rejected. It is not beyond the realm of possibility that a reader might get the
impression that it was “just one man’s opinion” and thus to be deprecated or ignored. On the
heels of my note, date released yesterday by no less an authority than the St. Louis Federal
Reserve Bank backs my assertion that the economy would be severely burdened by this increase.
You can find information on this at http://blogs.wsj.comleconomics 2013 05/30/households-net-
worth-still-faces-long-road-to-recovery!

Thank you for your time and attention.

Cheers!
“Alex”
C. Alexander Cohen
Identity
39 5 Pine Street
Dover, NH 03820
603.749.3491 (603.PIX FIX 1)
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